


YYaCHMKaM i TOCTAM YPOUMCTOro BiAKPUTTA
Memopiany »kepts [lonogomopy-reHoumay 1932-33 pp. 8 YKpaiHi, CnoOpyaKeHOoro B
M. TopoHTO, OHTapio, KaHaaa

*anobHa rpomano! Aopori 6paTn i cectpu!

CboroaHi KaHaAiMCbKi YKpaiHL,i Ta BCi, XTO NOAINAE Ha 3 HAWIMM HapoAOM Bifb |
nam’aTb MUHYNOrO, 3ibpanuca 6ina upboro Memopiany, cnopyarKeHoro 8 TOPOHTO
Ha 3ragKy *XepTB O4HOr0O 3 HANCTPALWHILWMX 3N104YNHIB XX CT. — WUTYYHOrO
fonoaomopy-reHoumay, MacoBoro B6MBCTBa ro1040M MiIbUOHIB HaLLMX
CNiBBITYM3HMKIB, OPraHi30BaHOro Ta 34iMCHEHOrO DiNbLIOBULBKOK BAAAOH
PapnaHcbkoro Cotosy.

A € CBIAKOM TUX CTpaLLHMX POKiB. MoA poAiMHa TaKOX NOCTpaxKaana Bif
fonopomopy. MpaBay Npo Uer 3/1I04MH CTapaHHO NPUXOBYBANN — B YKPaiHi ii
nepenosifann NoOLWenku, a y BiibHOMY CBIiTi NPO Hel A40BiAyBaaMCA NOCTYMNOBO,
JiMLe 3 NIMHOM Yacy YCBIAOMOYM BECb MacliTab Tpareaii.

Llen Memopian —y4acTnHa Tiei BeNNKOI NpaLi, AKa 34iMcHeHa i we byae pobutmcs
Ans Toro, wobwu 3bepertn nam’aTb NPO MUHYE, BLUAHYBATK XepTB [01040MOpY,
3aCBIAYNTM NpPaBAy NPO 3/104MH, PO3MOBICTU MPO ICTOPIDO HOBMUM MOKOIHHAM. | MK
Ma€eMO ByTK BAAYHI YCiM, XTO XEPTOBHOK NpaLeto, NOXepPTBaAMM, NiATPUMKOKO
3p061B MOXAMBUM LEeN AeHb, KoAM Memopian BiAKPMBAETbCA B LLEHTPi TOPOHTO, B
OAHOMY 3 TONOBHUX MICT KaHaau — Apyra i napTHepa YKpaiHu.

MigHecimo monnTeM A0 bora 3a cnokin ayw ycix 3amopeHux ronogom! Hexamn
focnoab ynoKoiTh ix y CBoemy LlapcTsil

BiyHa nam’aTb!

3aK/MKato Ha Bac boxke BrarocnoseHHA!

®inaper,
MaTpiapx KMiBCcbKWIA i BCi€i Pycn-YKpaiHum
21 »koBTHA 2018 p



PRIME MINISTER - PREMIER MINISTRE

Statement from the Prime Minister of Canada

It is with great pleasure that I welcome you to the
Official Unveiling of the Holodomor Memorial,
presented by the Ukrainian Canadian Congress —
Toronto Branch.

This November marks the 85" anniversary of the
Ukrainian Holodomor of 1932-33: one of
history’s darkest chapters. The Holodomor
Memorial that we unveil today will serve as a
place for remembering the millions of victims of

this systemic genocide, as well as educating those
unfamiliar with the unconscionable act. The Memorial also speaks to the
unbreakable will and spirit of Ukrainians, to maintain their identity and
persevere as a people.

Let us take this opportunity to reflect on the values and principles that
we as Canadians hold so firmly. We must continue to stay true to our
democratic ideals and ensure that hortific events — such as Holodomor —
are never forgotten: For remembering history is our best hope against
repeating it.

Please accept my warmest welcome and best wishes for a successful
unveiling.

Ottawa
2018



Ontario

October 21%, 2018
Holodomor Memorial

1t is an honour to extend warm greetings for the official
unveiling of the Holodomor Memorial in Toronto.

The Holodomor was a dark time in world history that resulted
in the loss of millions of innocent lives and suppression of
Ukrainian leadership, intellect, and identities.

It has taken years of hard work and perseverance to finally

witness this commemorative monument gracing the everlasting
heritage of Ontario.

As Premier of this great province, please accept my sincere
appreciation in marking this very special

Holodomor Memorial.

Sincerely,

N

Doug Ford
Premier of Ontario
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October 21, 2018

Message from the Leader of the Official Oppaosition

I am pleased to extend my warmest personal greetings to everyone attending today s official
unveiling of the Holodomor Memaorial in Toronto.

For far too long, the Ukrainian Holodomor Genocide of 1932 and 1933 was kept secret by its
perpetrators — the Soviet regime of Joseph Stalin. The deliberate starvation of millions of
Ukrainians was a terrible crime and unimaginable atrocity committed against innocent men,
women and children. Canada recognized the genocide in 2008 and the admirable efforts of
Ukrainian-Canadians have been central to sharing the story of the Holodomor with the world.

I commend the League of Ukrainian Canadians, Ukrainian Canadian Congress (Toronto) and
all other community organizations and individuals involved in establishing the Holodomor
Memorial. It will serve as a place of remembrance, respect and public education for all
Canadians. The lessons of the Holodomor resonate today, as Ukraine continues to struggle
against a repressive regime in Moscow. The regime is trying to force Ukrainians to submit (o its
will, by inciting violence undermining Ukraine's sovereignty and territorial integrity. Canada’s
Conservatives will always be a strong voice for the people of a free and democratic Ukraine.

On behalf of Canada’s Official Opposition, I extend my best wishes for a memaorable and moving
memorial unveiling ceremony.

Sincerely,

The Hon. Andrew Scheer, P.C., M.P.

Leader of the Official Opposition

409-S CENTRE BLOCK / EDIFICE DU CENTRE
OTTAWA, CANADA K1A 0A6



